SUSHIL KAR COLLEGE


NOTICE

This is to inform all the B.Sc. (Honours) students of the college that an Excursion has been arranged on 1st February 2019 at Belur Math, Howrah. The intersted Students are instructed to register their names to Dr. Raju Dutta, Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics, within 29th January 2019. The detailed plan will be notified in due time.
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